
1/4/2022 6:00 PM

ROSA JARAMILLO

Reference: Unique ID 217894 - ROSA JARAMILLO - 910043785201 - Solar

Subject: Application for Interconnection of Generating Facility

Dear ROSA JARAMILLO,

Thank you for your recent application for Interconnection of Generating Facility
located at 31 Tylerstone Dr in Fuquay-Varina, NC. DEC

will notify you within 10 business days as to whether the application is complete or
incomplete. If the application is incomplete, we will include a list detailing the
information needed to complete the application.

For all NC customers, please retain the Unique ID for your records. As
it will be needed if you apply to the NC Solar Rebate Program.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide quality customer service to you. If you
have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 1-866-233-2290 or via email.
Please reference your Project ID number in the subject for faster service.

Sincerely,

Customer Owned Generation

Duke Energy

Please direct any response to the appropriate address:

North Carolina: CustomerOwnedGenNC@duke-energy.com

South Carolina: CustomerOwnedGenSC@duke-energy.com

mailto:CustomerOwnedGenNC@duke-energy.com

